TO

:
NEWS EDITORS
FROM

:
MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
DATE

 :
03 DECEMBER 2008
SUBJECT
:
 END OF THE 2008 GRADE 12 EXAMINATIONS 
The 2008 grade 12 examinations ended today with the writing of the mathematics paper.

The Department is satisfied with the manner in which the Examination unfolded.
Marking has commenced in 16 marking centers end on the 12 December 2008.  The department has appointed 4800 educators as markers to these centers .
The results will be announced on the 30 December 2008.

The MEC for Education extends her joy for the able manner in which these examinations were managed. To this end she said. 

“I wish to take this opportunity to extend my profound appreciation to all educators, principals, learners, officials and all other role-players who meaningfully contributed in the 2008 grade 12 Examinations’
The 2008 grade 12 Results will be announced on the 30 December 2008. This will add impetus to those who wish to further their studies in Institutions of higher learning. As we release the results we will congratulate those who made a mark in these exams.

At the same time we will urge those who would not have made it not to despair, and further encourage them to try harder again.

Some will be afforded an opportunity to write the supplementary examinations in February next year, others will be afforded a once off opportunity to repeat the grade. It will be prudent that as parents and the community, we continue to support our children in this regard.

All this will be done to ensure that everybody has a fair opportunity to access quality education so that in turn they can contribute to the economic growth and development of our province and the country at large.
A special request to all religious denominations to dedicate a special prayer session on the week ending on the 27 December wherein a special supplication will be made for all learners ,requesting the Almighty to give each and every learner strength to deal with the outcomes whatever they may be.

As we await the release of the results, Lets all enjoy the Festive Season responsibly!

Once more thank you very much for the able manner which you managed the 2008 Examinations”
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